
 

Foundation Spring Newsletter 
Welcome back after the Christmas break. We’re looking forward to a busy Spring 

term.  
The team:  

Miss Goodger (Nursery Teacher)  Miss Nicolls (Nursery TA) 

Mrs Foxall (Reception Teacher)  Mrs Matto (Reception TA) 

This term’s topic:  

This term our enquiry question is ‘Can we make the world fair?’. The Driver for this 

Enquiry is Geography so we will be comparing India with where we live. Each week 

we will use a quality text to support our learning.  
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Reading Books:  

Don’t forget we have our reading challenge. 
Children score points for every read they do at 
home and get to move their lolly stick along our 
reading track every week. Children love to collect 
their badges! Please continue to bring your reading book and diary to 
school everyday.  

 
How you can help your child with their learning at home: 
 

• Putting on coats independently.  

• Practising name recognition and name writing.  

• Opportunities for drawing and cutting. 

• Counting at every opportunity. 

• Spotting numbers and number patterns in the environment.  

• Sharing a bedtime story. 

 

Useful information: 

PE for Nursery is on a Thursday. PE for Reception is on a Monday. Please 
ensure your child comes to school dressed in the correct PE kit.  

If you haven’t already signed up for Class Dojo or Tapestry, please 
try to do so as soon as possible. Accessing Class Dojo and Tapestry 
will enable you to see what we are doing in class and will also allow 
you to see how your child is doing. 

 

Kind Regards 

Miss Goodger (Nursery Teacher) 

Mrs Foxall (Reception Teacher and EYFS Lead)



 

 


